

Johnny Payne Leader

UsTOO Prostate Cancer Totale Cancer Alliance Education and Support Group Harvey Floyd Chapter, Greenville, SC



www.ustooupstatesc.org www.facebook.com/UsTOOgreenvilleSC. www.facebook.com/UpstateProstateCancerAlliance





July 2015

(Someone to talk to....who understands)

Greetings to the members and supporters of the Harvey Floyd Chapter of Us TOO International.

Our support group vision is: "To provide the highest level of leadership, compassion and promotion of an enhanced understanding of prostate cancer while improving the quality of life for survivors, their families and men at risk through proactive programs and positions".

Ed Randall's Fans For the Cure

Ed Randall's Fans For the Cure is a prostate cancer awareness organization that holds events at minor league baseball games nationwide. On Thursday, July 16, our Greenville Us TOO Support Group will partner with "Fans for the Cure" to hold a Prostate Cancer Awareness Night at Fluor Field when our Greenville Drive takes on the Augusta Green Jackets. We will have a table set up at the stadium and will distribute information to fans about prostate cancer. We will also be raffling off an autographed bat.

Fans for the Cure holds over 170 awareness events at minor league baseball parks annually. For more information on Fans for the Cure click on: www.fans4thecure.org

Let us keep in mind that as we take a much deserved summer break, Prostate Cancer does not take a vacation. During the short three months until our Support Group meetings resume more than 60,000 new cases of prostate cancer will be diagnosed and more than 7,000 men will die. So it is critical that we continue our advocacy and be available as a resource for those that need us.

Our next support group meeting will be September 14th. September is Prostate Cancer Awareness month. In September we will hold our annual "round table" discussion meeting. Please come and bring any issues or topics you would like to address. This is also a good time to let us know what topics you would like for us to present during our upcoming meetings.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you in September and please have a safe and enjoyable summer.

Upcoming Outreach Events

July 1st - Midlands Us TOO Chapter Meeting

July 16th -"Fans for the Cure" Greenville Drive Baseball

Upcoming Meetings

Summer Break June-July-August

NO MEETINGS

Chapter LeaderJohnny Payne864-616-0923Assistant LeaderCarol Minehardt864-420-0556Associate LeaderBob Milks864-414-7780Associate LeaderJohn Boyle864-201-2193

You Can Help

Need some of you to sign up on the refreshment list located on the Info. Table or See Bob or Ginny Milks

Thanks to the Greenville Health System for your support.

Thanks to the American Cancer Society for help in printing and mailing this newsletter.

Please let me know if there are any changes to our database. Also let me know if you have any questions or

If you desire <u>not</u> to receive this newsletter: Contact Bob Milks @ 864-414-7780 or email bobmilkssr@gmail.com

(no meetings June, July or August): Directions: From the intersection of 185 and 1385 – Take 185N toward airport 3.3 miles, exit 54: bear to the right onto Pelham Road; Follow Pelham Road 1.7 miles to Highway 14: Turn right – Fellowship Greenville will be just down the road ½ mile on the left. (For information. call 414-7780 or 616-0923)